
fr:,,liiin-J-ru'-
RHI 2OB
tBth January l99B

To: 6inny Wall
13 lvy Crescent
Roddymoor
Crook, County Durham
DLI5 gRF

Dear 6inny,
Thank you f or your letter of the l5th enquiring about the \v

state of NCROPA, and the enclosed copy letter from you to the
lndependent Television Commission. Please also write a letter
to the Secreatry of State for Culture about his decision to ban
the "Eurotica" French satellite television station. I enclose a

copy of CAC's letter to hlm. NCR0PA has also written one. As
you live in a Labour-helrl constituency, you should also write
to your l1P asking why the Labour Party believes in Tory
censorship. You can use the points made in the CAC letter to
the Secretary of State.

NCROPA is still active but most of the current day-to-day
campaigning is being done by a new parent organisation, t0
which both NCROPa and CAC as well as other like-minded
bodies are affiliated, lt is called the Sexual Freedom
Coalltion. lts secretary is Tuppy 0wen, who is a member of the
NCROPA Executive Committee. Last year SFC presented its v
"Sexual Freedom Bill," which I helped draft, to the Home
Secretary, Details can be obtained from SLF F0 Box 4ZB London
WIA 4ZB.

I am meeting Dave Webb next week to try and help him
catch up with outstanding NCR0PA correspondence. He is
hampered by lack of secretarial assistance. IVe will try and
have anothen llembers' General tleeting s00n. I am sarl y0u have
been unable to attend any since your move north.

Happy Nevv Year,
Ted Goodman (Chair of CAC

and Executive Committe memebr of NCR0PA and SFC)


